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Richie Rebel says,
"Peace on Earth,
Goodwill to All."

Thornton Fractional South
Class of 1969, Lansing, Illinois
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for a PDF version and past issues.

Wishing you, <<First Name>>, a beautiful holiday
season filled with cherished family memories, the warm

glow of friendship, and an abundance of love, laughter,

peace, and hope.
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Thank You for a Wonderful Year!

This past year has our volunteer staff amazed and grateful for the
overwhelming positive response to the Life & Times. We have realized
that this class is truly something special, and we are thankful for
your encouragement and contributions.



All are welcome to participate, and we have always found a place for
your voice to be heard, because to be heard is important at this
stage of our life. To make friendships that have endured over the
years is truly priceless.

I understand why the Life & Times is so successful, in one part
anyhow, is that what I did not contribute to our class in the 1960s
and the time I did not spend then getting to know people better is
being fulfilled now.

The 40th Reunion in 2009 may have reconnected the TFS Class of
1969, but the newsletter has made us a community of friends caring
for each other. It has become a focal point of our class. We have a
great class! That I can say from the bottom of my heart!

—for TFS Team69, Cheryl Ridder Woldhuis (Illinois)

THANK YOU to these classmates and friends-of-the-class who sent in
photos and articles for the 25 issues of the Life & Times

of the Rebels of '69  from March 2015 through December 2016.

Craig Gutowski (Ontario, Canada)
Lynda Schneider Gleim (Indiana)
Fred & Sue Taylor Hasse (Kentucky)
Janet Claussen Venecz (Indiana)
Rich & Maria Krilich (Illinois)
Patty Rompca
Mike McNary (Georgia)
Ron Schultz (Illinois)
Grace Demanuelle Talbot (California)
Dennis Knoerzer (Missouri)
Jerry Fritz (Virginia)
Patrick Sassone (Arizona)
George Vincent (Illinois)
Ron Hanchar (Indiana)
Tim Wells (Indiana)
Sherry Nondorf Bingham (Indiana)
Art Banet (Alaska)
Frank & Deb Ruth Mazzocco
(Minnesota)
Donna Torgerson Clark (Illinois)
Mike Wright (Colorado)

Ken Jayne (Illinois)
Matthew & Nikki Rompca
Chris Roberts
Harry Smith (New York)
Ken Hanes (Indiana)
Glenn E. Wierzbicki (Illinois)
Jack & Carol Bendell Wiers (Hawaii)
Pam Neal Pfeffer (Michigan)
Tony Perovich (Illinois)
Harrison “Butch” & Joan Porter
(Michigan)
Dave Kats (Indiana)
Bill George (Florida)
Bonnie Van Kley O’Connor (Indiana)
Dennis Walton (Utah)
Marilyn Reading & David Spencer
(Illinois)
Dean Danks (Michigan)
Dan Bovino
Barbara Homans Schwarz (Florida)
Ed & Peggy Peacock Kubic



Ed Wendling
Rene Sterbenc 
Henry & Johanna Jesse Sterk
(Indiana)
Rob Garrison (Illinois)
Robert J. Murray (Georgia)
John Jones (California)

(South Carolina)
Dan White (South Carolina)
Marilyn Rea Beyer (Massachusetts)
Sandy Fritz Zaborski (Illinois) 
Alan Eckhardt (Georgia)
John Giles (Georgia)
David Rosner (Indiana)

And THANK YOU to everyone who sent in comments, feedback, and story
ideas. Without all of you, there would be no Life & Times.

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays
from Your TFS TEAM69

 
Patricia Walsh (Arizona), Cheryl Ridder Woldhuis (Illinois),

Bill Hutchison (Indiana), Dave Dickinson (California),
and Bud Jenkins (Illinois)

The original art for our 2016 Holiday e-card was kindly done for you

by Ken Hanes (Indiana).
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